David Loeb

Dear Commissioners, [ urge you to build upon the decision of the Commission not to allow the
practice of hydraulic fracturing in the Delaware Basin by also banning by regulation the disposal of
waste water from hydraulic fracturing operations in the Delaware River Basin as well as the export
of water from the Delaware River Basin to be used in hydraulic fracturing. The economic benefits
of inexpensive natural gas cannot be allowed to outweigh the risk of pollution to the Delaware
Basin. This is the drinking water of 16 million people! Thank you, David Loeb



